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June 9, 2011

Barbara Dimick, Director of the Library
Madison Central Library

201 W. Mifflin Street

Madison, WI 53703

Dear Ms. Dimick:

Each year I bring two groups of high school seniors to the downtown library to do
extensive research for a comprehensive term paper. This generally takes place at the end
of February and the middle of March.

Every year for many years your staff has treated my students with great respect and has
often gone out of their way to accommodate the students’ needs. They have reserved
computers for us and have more than willingly answered students’ questions. This year
one of your librarians went out of her way to introduce us to the Nexis Lexis, which you
had just putchdsed and which the students found very useful.

The students and I appreciate all of the respect we are given and the manner in which
your staff assists students. These attributes make the research experience a positive one
for the students and for me, and they reinforce the students’ ability to be serious,
independent researchers.

The second semester for me always gets so busy that I rarely take the time to thank you;
however, I do not want to let another year go by without expressing my gratitude. Thank
you for all that you and your staff do for the students and for-education.

Yours truly,

Mary Brink
English teacher

MIDDLE SCHOOL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

DISTRICT OFFICE HIGH SCHOOL EARLY LEARNING CENTER
617 Madison Street 623 Madison Street 401 School Street 617 Madison Street 369 School Street
PO Box 76 PO Box 76 PO Box 76 PO Box 76 PO Box 76

Marshall, Wl 53559
{608) 655-3466
Fax [608) 655-4481

Marshall, W1 53559

(608) 6551310
Fax (608) 655-3046

Marshall, W1 53559
(608) 655-1571
Fax {608) 655-1591

www.marshall.k12.wi.us

Marshall, W1 53559
(608) 655-4403
Fax (608) 655-3425

Marshall, W1 53559
(608) 655-1588
Fax {608) 655-1592



